
Patchway Community School – New Build School

Public Consultation  

When : Tuesday  4th February 2025

Time : 3:30 pm to 7:30 pm

Where : Patchway Community School, Patchway

There are exciting new proposals for the development of the new 

Patchway Community School which we would like to tell you about.

We are holding an exhibition of the development proposals at the 

school before we progress it to a formal planning application.

This event will be an informal drop-in session where you will be able 

to view the emerging plans and discuss them with members of the 

team who are preparing the proposals, along with representatives 

from the Department of Education, the Olympus Academy Trust, and 

Patchway Community School,who will also be present.

We look forward to seeing you at this event and discussing these 

exciting proposals.

If you are unable to attend the event the presentation material will be 

posted on the Patchway Community School website following this 

Public Consultation.

The email address below can be used to make further comments on 

these proposals for those who wish to do so, or for those who are 

unable to attend the event in person. 

 ConsultationEvents.southwest@jll.com
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